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Rider Alert: Blue and Red Routes Service Changes 
(Blue Route and Red Route Buses in Santa Fe, NM) 

 
for November 4, 2024 

 
October 28, 2024 
 
Due to construction on Sheridan Avenue, NMDOT Park & Ride will be unable to serve the Sheridan TC Stop 
until the construction projects in the area are completed in 2027.   
 
The schedule changes are as follows: 
 

• A new stop created on Sandoval St. between West Alameda and Water street 
 
• A new stop created on Sandoval St. near the corner of West Alameda.   

 
The bus times will remain the same for the Sandoval Street stops as they were for the Sheridan TC stop times.  
 
The elimination of the Sheridan TC stop will be re-evaluated once construction has been completed. 
 
The final schedule will be distributed on buses and at NMDOT Park & Ride | NMDOT and will become effective 
November 4, 2024. 
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